
Editorial
Dear Colleagues,

We present you 2 reviews, 6 research papers, and 3 case reports in the 2nd issue of 2015. The first review 
that takes place in this issue is about electronic cigarette. This article by Turkish Respiratory Society 
Tobacco Working Group reveals a thorough approach about electronic cigarette. 

Our second review mentions smear-negative pulmonary tuberculosis which we coincide frequently 
during our daily clinical practice. We think that both these reviews will be a significant source of 
information especially for our young colleagues.

We also publish 6 research papers in different subjects and 3 case reports that will interest you. We 
hope that these meticulously written articles will contribute to the field of Chest Diseases and that you 
will read them admiringly.

Until the last issue of 2015, best regards.

Benan Çağlayan 
Editor in Chief
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